
FADE IN.

MUSIC (TBD)

EXT. CITY - DAY

Establishing shot of the city and the park in the middle.

CUT TO:

EXT. PARK - DAY

Full shot, FEMALE walking the dog.

Medium shot, DOG’s face while walking.

Medium shot, CAT’s face. The cat looks eager in the dog’s 
direction and frowns.

CU, the dog’s worried face.

Full shot, the woman and the dog while trying to keep the dog 
controlled. We can also see that the cat is on a bench with a 
MAN reading a book, who stares at the cat and the dog and 
tries to hold his cat, but it escapes. The dog and the cat 
run to each other to start a fight.

The dog growls and the cat hisses.

XCU scared woman’s face.

XCU angry dog’s face.

XCU scared man’s face.

XCU angry cat’s face.

Medium shot, a dust cloud where only the faces of the dog and 
cat can be seen moving through it while fighting. This dust 
cloud moves through the park. Full shot to the man and the 
woman that are trying to reach them, but they are gone from 
sight. She starts to cry while holding her dog’s leash. The 
man looks worried and hold her by the arms.

CU, they both look at each other. 

XCU, man eyes, his pupils change into the shape of a heart.

XCU, woman eyes, her pupils change into the shape of a heart.



2.

MUSIC CHANGES (TBD)

CUT TO:

Medium shot, the dust cloud that is behind some bushes near 
the man an the woman. It starts to disappear and now we can 
see the complete bodies of the dog and the cat. They both 
look at each other and to their owners.

Medium shot, the man and the woman while he is trying to dry 
her tears.

Medium shot, dog and cat look at each other nodding their 
heads in agreement.

Full shot, the dog and the cat come from behind the bushes 
and stand in front of the man and the woman. They stand in 
front of them. The cat rubs against the dog and the dog licks 
the cat’s face and leaves it all wet.

CUT TO:

EXT. PARK - DAY

MUSIC (TBD)

Full shot, the man and the woman are sitting on a bench 
reading while the dog and the cat are playing together near 
them.

FADE OUT.
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